
November 21, 2016 

 
Town of Golden Meadow 

Board of Adjustments 
107 Jervis Drive 

Golden Meadow, LA 70357 
 

 The Board of Adjustments for the Town of Golden Meadow met on Monday, November 
21, 2016 at 6:30 P.M. at the Town Hall, 107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357 to discuss a 
building permit application submitted by Keith Collins requiring a variance. 
 
 Those present were:  Chairman Troy Dufrene 
             Mr. Ashton Cheramie 
             Mr. Mc Neely Rome 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.   
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene presented the Board with the building permit application 
requiring a side yard variance from 5’ to 2’ and a front yard variance from 20’ to 0’.  After a brief 
discussion Mr. Ashton Cheramie presented a motion and Mr. McNeely Rome seconded 
approving the required variances.  The Board unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. 
Ashton Cheramie seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:33 P.M.  The Board unanimously 
approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
        __________________________  
        CHAIRMAN TROY DUFRENE 
 


